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FAO has recently released a new report on eco-labelling, authored by Australian Keith
Sainsbury. This review was undertaken as part of the development of FAO guidelines for
ecolabelling of marine capture fisheries, and also to consider whether a single set of
requirements could be developed that was adequate to assess both marine capture fisheries
and inland fisheries. The report needs to be taken with a small grain of salt in that Sainsbury
has long been a proponent of eco-labelling but it contains a lot of valuable information. Report
available here TAGS: sustainable, fishing, fisheries, overfishing, FAO, eco-labelling,

certification, Keith Sainsbury
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http://www.fao.org/docrep/013/i1433e/i1433e00.pdf

